
2024/3173/L - 61 Kings Cross Road - OBJECTION   
 
 
Dear Adam, 
 
The BCAAC had serious concerns about this application & would request a meeting with the 
developers and a site visit.  BCAAC asks Camden to explain the "Withdrawn Decision" & 
"Delegated" which now accompanies the application on the Camden website. This 
application only became known to the BCAAC at the end of August (28th). In our Meeting 
(28th August) this Application opened with 'NO DOCUMENTS' available. This Application has 
not been on the Camden website since July 30th when it was supposedly registered. Also of 
great concern is the listed determination date of 3rd September. Thus far this application is 
completely unacceptable.  
 
Kind regards, 
Marianne Jacobs-Lim 
On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC  
 


